

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Weekly newsletter 283:W/E 23rd March 2018

PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Wednesday 21st Mar 2018 Y2 trip - £15.65

Friday 23rd Mar 2018

- Sport Relief
- Y1 trip £8.20

Wednesday 28th Mar 2018 Home entries for Easter egg competition by 9.00am

Thursday 29th March 2018

- Easter Assembly 10am (Tickets on sale £1 -Monday 26th March)
- Break up for Easter

Monday 16th April 2018

- Children return to school
- Reception offer day

Monday 24th April 2018 Rearranged EYFS trip - £3.50

W/B 14th May 2018 KS2 (year 6) SATs

Friday 25th May 2018 Break up - half term

Monday 4th June 2018 Return to school

Behaviour Awards

Congratulations to the following children who achieved the BRONZE award this week:

Happy Birthday for the

coming weeks to:

Stephenson

Fleming

Sheraton

Short

- Kai Small
- Joshua Topping

Courtney Smith

Daisy

Lucie

Maisie

Katie

Reception are Soldiers

Major Maguire visited Reception to talk about what he did with the cadets and in the army. He showed the children how to stand 'as smart as carrots' like soldiers, how to march and salute. They were also learning how to crawl along the floor like

What great fun they had and can't wait for him to visit us again.



World Book Day

We enjoyed our celebrations for World Book Day, especially sharing our favourite stories with children from other classes.

Better late than never!



Spring Term Breakdown for Attendance

- 0 days missed = 100%
- 1 day missed = 98.1%
- 2 days missed = 96.2%
- 3 davs missed = 94.3% WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT

Please note that a penalty notice may be issued if a leave of absence is taken without permission.





On Monday, to celebrate St. Patrick's Day, each class took part in a ceilidh (a traditional dance with set patterns, originating from Ireland or Scotland. The music in a ceilidh is based on traditional folk music and it is a very sociable event, with people asked to dance the patterns with a partner or within a group).

All the children joined in, from Nursery through to Y6 – they smiled, laughed ran out of breath, and had lots of fun. So did the staff who joined in.

social population of the complete compl



Year 4 Art Project

Year 4 began their work with the artist, Nicola, by creating a willow tunnel in the woods. The children worked very hard and are looking forward to adding more into the tunnel next term to make it a sensory tunnel. Thank you to the parents and carers who helped out too.



Year 4 had a great time at West Boldon Lodge. They enjoyed finding bugs, pond dipping and learning about animals and food chains. The group leader commented on their good behaviour well done, Year 4!



Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for winning the attendance awards for week ending 16th March 2018:

> KS1:Y2 93.21%

KS2:Y6 96.67%

BONUS BALL DRAWS

The winning number from the bonus ball draw for 17th March was number 39 - no one had it, so it will be a roll over.

If you are interested in playing our bonus ball weekly, please see Mrs Oliver-Prince or the office staff. Each number is £1.00.



Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk

